
March 22, 2013 

Isaiah Kuperstein 
Board Member 
Temple Heritage Center, Inc. 
220 1 E. 46th Street 
Indianapolis, IN 46205 

Dear Isaiah, 

Thank you for approaching us and your interest in considering a permanent exhibition of the 

Holocaust Project: From Darkness Into Light at the future location of the historical Beth El 

Synagogue on 34th and Ruckle Street in Indianapolis, IN. Your original role as advisor for the 

Holocaust Project places you in a unique position to understand the scope of the project, its 

historical importance and the context that is necessary to present the work. 

Donald and I are happy to entertain your ideas and thoughts regarding this endeavor and look forward 

to hearing more about the progress you make in securing and restoring this historic temple, which 

would be a great accomplishment. 

Warmest regards, 

Judy Chicago Donald Woodman 

Chicago I Woodman Art Enterprises, LLC 
200 Becker Avenue Belen, New Mexico 87002 
505-861 -1499 WWW.JUDYCHICAGO.COM WWW.DONALDWOODMAN.COM 
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